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20 January 2013 

 
 
To Whom This May Concern 
 
The 10th ASIAN LAW INSTITUTE (ASLI) ANNUAL CONFERENCE ON 23 
MAY – 24 MAY 2013 
 
I wish to inform you that Dr Simandjuntak, Marcella Elwina from 
Soegijapranata Catholic University has been invited as a participant at the 
10th Asian Law Institute annual conference in Bangalore hosted by the 
National Law School of India on 23-24 May 2013.  
 
This conference is envisaged to examine several wide-ranging sub-themes 
consistent of recent development of law in Asia. More details on the 
conference can be found at the website:  
http://law.nus.edu.sg/asli/10th_asli_conf/registration.html  
 
As the conference will be held over two days, he/she is expected to arrive in 
India before on 23 May 2013 and leave after 24 May 2013. All the costs of 
the conference will be borne by the participant.  
 
Please kindly consider this letter for the purpose of securing an entry visa or 
securing financing. 
 
Thank you. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Prof. (Dr.) R. Venkata Rao 
Professor of Law & Vice-Chancellor 
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